
 
 

 

 

Week 18: Friday 29th January 

 

Thank you for all the wonderful work you have sent in this 

week. We have been blown away with the quality of the 

writing, the mathematics skills on display, the answers being 

given for reading VIPERS and the brilliant learning taking 

place on the history projects! Children (and adults!) are 

doing a wonderful job!  

 

As you know, we are moving towards Seesaw, the online 

learning platform. Details have been shared already (please 

contact your child’s teacher for further information if 

necessary). We look forward to children accessing their 

home learning and returning this learning through the app 

as soon as possible. 

 

#teampennoweth 

 

Non-Pupil Day – Monday 22nd February 
We politely remind parents and carers that Monday 22nd 
February is a non-pupil day. School will not be open to any 
pupils on this day and there will be no home learning set. 

 

Thank You for Keeping in Touch 
As part of our role in keeping children safe, we must see 
or hear from the children weekly. Please ensure your 
child ‘attends’ the class Zoom each week. 
 
If your child is not on the class Zoom their teacher will 
contact you to speak to your child. It is important that 
your child is seen or heard each week, so please do 
answer the calls, which are often from a withheld 
number. 

 

Key Worker Provision 
We remain here to support key workers wherever needed 
but in line with Government guidance, we ask that you 
support your children at home wherever it is safely 
possible to do. Thank you. 

 

Breakfast Club/After School Care Sessions 
To book breakfast club and after school sessions, please 
email wraparoundcare@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk 
 

 

Drop Off, Collection, Social Distancing and Face 
Coverings 
If your child has been offered a place in school, we would 
like to remind you that we will be maintaining the one-
way system around school as this allows for social 
distancing. 
Classroom doors will now open from 8:40am and close at 
8:50am. 
The school day now ends at 3:10pm. 

 

 

 

 
 

Diary Dates 2020-2021 
February 

● Friday 12th – Last day of half term 
 

Half Term 
Monday 15th – Friday 19th February 

 
● Monday 22nd – Non-Pupil Day – School closed 
● Tuesday 23rd – Back to school 

 
April 

● Thursday 1st – Last day of term 
 

Easter Break 
Friday 2nd – Friday 16th April 

 
April 

● Monday 19th – First Day of Summer Term 
 

May 
● Monday 3rd – May Bank Holiday 

 
Half Term 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 
 

June 
● Monday 7th – Non-Pupil Day – School closed 
● Tuesday 8th – Back to school 

 
July 

● Thursday 22nd – Last day of term 
● Friday 23rd – Non-Pupil Day – School closed 

 
Summer Break 

Monday 26th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contacting School 
Please remember that you can contact us via email at 
help@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk for general enquiries, 
or use the phase emails below to contact class teachers: 
 
ey fs@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (Nursery and EYFS) 
KS1@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (Years 1 and 2) 
lowerKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (Years 3 and 4) 
upperKS2@pennoweth.cornwall.sch.uk (Years 5 and 6) 
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